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I have some questions for you to consider.
1) Do you realize that this bill removes personal choice?
2) Are you aware that vaccines have never been tested for carcinogenicity, mutagenicity, or effects on reproduction?
3) Do you realize that this bill violates our religious freedom given in the US Constitution?
4) Do you know that vaccine makers can not be sued for vaccine injury or death?
5) Do you believe products should be tested for safety before being marketed to the public via doctors or tv
commercials?
6) Do you believe children belong to the state or to their parents?
If to the state, then who’s going to pay to raise them?  taxpayers who happen to be the parents?
I urge you to do independent research before mandating the injections of aluminum and other poisons in the name of
public “health”. Our children matter. Their health matters.
Freedom to choose matters.
I stand firmly in opposition to House Bill 3063.
Thank you in advance for truly advocating for choice and not falling prey to big business. They are only responsible
to their shareholders.
Michelle Cook
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